

To: Kaukauna Public Library Board of Trustees From: Library Director Ashley Thiem-Menning

Date: 9/23/2022 Re: Staffing Updates

Library Assistant Bobbie Behnke resigned however, she is remaining as an On-Call Staff member. Her last day as a Library Assistant was 9/9.

On 9/12 Kim Cackowski joined the Library as a Library Assistant: Programmer. Kim was previously at Oneida as the Branch Manager, so Kim is familiar with OWLS and our ILS. Angela will be working with Kim to begin including her in programming and she will take on a storytime next semester.

Owen Duescher started at the Library on 9/21 as a Library Assistant: Processing. Owen also works at Appleton Public Library in their Materials Management Department. He has a degree in Anthropology.

Assistant Director Schneider has also resigned and her last day is 11/2. We are currently working with Human Resources and the City Finance Department to determine the best course forward for the position, which will be figured into the 2023 budget.

Of note, Sarah Read celebrated her five-year anniversary on 8/10, Spencer Heise celebrated his eleven-year anniversary on 8/22, and Liz Fuller celebrated her ten-year anniversary on 9/19. Congrats and thanks to all for their years of service.

